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Press Statement 
 
Issue date: 23 January 2008 
 
 
 

re. Ryan Harris 
 
Director of patient care delivery at the RUH Diane Fuller says: “The trust 
apologises for the confusion around the arrangements for Ryan’s 
appointment, we are investigating this.  
 
“Ryan Harris was triaged in terms of clinical urgency and an appropriate 
appointment had been scheduled for 27 February. 
 
Two short notice cancellation dates were offered to Ryan’s mother Rachel 
Daniels, but unfortunately these were not convenient. The family have since 
agreed to a new appointment on 6 February.” 
 
 
Ends 
Issued by communications office: Tel: 01225 82 5849 

 


